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From: City of Prince George <noreply@princegeorge.ca>
Sent: Monday, June 12, 2023 11:23 AM
To: cityclerk
Subject: Webform submission from: Written Comments Submission Form

This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize and trust the sender and 
know the content is safe. 

Written Comments Submission Form 
Submitted on Mon, 06/12/2023 - 11:22 

Contact Info 

Contact Info 
Jana Korum 
7790 Latrobe Crescent  
Prince George, BC 

Comments 

For which application would you like to provide comments? (One form per application) 
RZ100706 - Bylaw 9408 (6700 Southridge Avenue) - Meeting Date: June 12, 2023 

Comments 
I strongly oppose the passing of Bylaw 9408 (6700 Southridge Avenue). 
Before there is further development in this area the building of a new school has to be addressed. The current 
elementary school is bursting at the seams and does not have the room for new students. Traffic at Southridge 
and St Lawerence would have to be addressed 
Also further development in this area, will again bring more traffic into the area, which is also congested at the 
best of times, especially around the shopping plaza. 
Also the impact on the wildlife in the area. College Heights is being robbed of green space which is a reason 
people originally moved into the area. 
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